There should be appropriate accomodations made to made travel safer for all Canadians with allergies.
This means that those with tree nut allergies and/or allergies to peanuts should not be exposed to food
items that “may contain” nuts on flights or other forms of public transportation where meals are served.

Thank you,
Sarah Sturtevant

(mother of highly allergic child)

Sent from Windows Mail

Pagel/1



